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Friday 8th October 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 6 PGL residential 1st July – 3rd July 2022 

 

We are excited to announce that we have been able to secure a place at PGL, Marchants Hill in 

Surrey. PGL is a multi-activity centre which is educational and exciting! The children will be given 

structured activities (with the help of qualified instructors and staff from Harrington Hill) such as abseiling, 

orienteering, team games, mountain biking, and many more. Evening activities include camp fires, 

discos and talent competitions. The children will be sleeping in cabins for the weekend - the cabins 

sleep four to six children with teachers in residence at the end of the corridor!  

 

It is a wonderful opportunity for the children as they develop new and transferable skills. Participating in 

these type of activities can help build character, confidence and self-esteem before transitioning to 

secondary school…and put a smile on lots of faces! 

 

The cost of this trip, to include coach travel there and back, accommodation and all meals and drinks 

is £140 per child. This can be spread over a period of time, please see below: 

 

5th Nov 2021: 

 

Deposit of £40 to be paid via Arbor to secure a place (unfortunately this is non-

refundable). 

4th Feb 2022: 

  

Interim payment of £40 

 

22nd  Apr 2022:  Final payment of £60 

 

Please note this an outline of the payment deadlines, however monies can be paid on Arbor at any 

point between these dates. 

If you wish to discuss an alternative payment plan, please get in touch with our school office who will 

be happy to help. 

If you would like your child to attend this exciting residential weekend away, please complete the slip 

below and return to the office by Friday 22nd October 2021. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Pete Brodie 

Acting Head of School 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Y6 PGL residential 2022  Please return slip to school office by Friday 22nd October 2022 

I give permission for ___________________________ to attend the PGL Y6 residential trip from 1st July – 3rd July 2022 and 

acknowledge the cost of £140 to be paid to the school by 22nd April 2022 (see payment plan above). 

Parent/Guardian name (printed) ___________________________ 

Parent/Guardian name (signature) __________________________            Date: ___________ 
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